
From: Patrick Sasser
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: No Toll Rally in Stamford
Date: Monday, February 18, 2019 10:05:29 AM

Please share with all Board Members.

Dear Board members,
I would like to invite you to a No Tolls Rally on Saturday February 23rd at the Stamford Gov. Center. 
The time is noon to 1:30pm.  Please come and speak to residents about the impact tolls will have on taxpayers and
small businesses in our area.

Patrick Sasser, Stamford
No Tolls CT
203-912-2034
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